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    Gospel Value: Kindness     Catholic Virtue: Compassion 

Dear Parents and carers  

Although we continue into next week this is the last Home Learning sheet that 

will be sent out. Right up until the end of term the children have been working 

hard and if we take a moment to reflect and look back over the course of the 

academic year then we can be proud of how far the children have come. You 

will be able to see for yourselves when the children have brought their books 

home, but this only tells part of the story of the previous 11 months. Of 

course, one focus is the academic side of school, but as important is the 

opportunity for the children to grow and mature, to try new experiences, make 

new friends and look forward to becoming Year 6s. At the heart of this are 

our Gospel Values and Catholic Virtues; they help guide us and illuminate the 

path ahead of us. They are not always easy to follow, we may make mistakes, 

but the resilience of Year 5 will stand them in good stead as they move on to 

the next chapter of their school life. From Miss Rook, Miss Smith and Mr 

Trevett, thank you for the hard work, the laughter and everything in between. 

 

NB. All the children’s books will be sent home today or early next week. 

If you haven’t done so already please ensure your child has a bag to put 

their books into. Many thanks.  
 

 

  

 

 



An overview of the spellings we have been learning over this half-term. 
 

 


